TOWN OF DEERFIELD
TOWN BOARD MEETING
[bookmark: _GoBack]February 25, 2019

Chairperson Schlobohm called the special meeting for interviewing candidates for the Town Clerk’s position to order at the Deerfield Town Garage at 6:00pm. The agenda was posted and published on the Town’s website. Those in attendance were: Chairperson Mike Schlobohm, Supervisor Dan Kelly, Bill Roelofs, Randy Behlke, Clerk Robin Untz, including others of Treasurer Korby Holzhueter and Jim Maple, Plan Commission member.

Public Comment: Jim Maple reminded the importance of the position and that the electors chose to allow the Town Board to appoint someone to the position rather than it be an elected position and that he felt a candidate that lives in the Town would have more ownership over the position.

The Board interviewed each candidate scheduled either in person or via phone using the same 6 questions specific to the Town Clerk’s duties and abilities. The candidates included, Debra Jay, Don Zielins, Bob Riege and Andrea McHenry.

After all of the candidates were interviewed the Town Board chose not to go into closed session, as they did not see the need, but rather discuss in open session all of the qualifications they were looking for in the candidate for the position and agreed all of the candidates had strong qualifications in various areas. It was noted that only one candidate lived within the Town of Deerfield, Bob Riege.

Motion made by Sup. Behlke to offer the position to Bob Riege, seconded by Chair Schlobohm. Roll Call Vote: Sup Behlke-aye, Sup. Kelly-aye, Sup. Roelofs-aye and Chair Schlobohm-aye.
Motion carried.  Letters will be sent to all of the candidates by the Town Clerk.

Motion made by Sup. Behlke made to adjourn, seconded by Sup. Roelofs. Motion Carried.

These minutes are unapproved at the time of posting. Any corrections made thereto will be noted in the proceedings of the next meeting in which they are approved.

Town of Deerfield
Robin Untz, Town Clerk



